Z B24/1

Ref. 033.425 GFH/DKE

The Executive Secretary, Committee on Oceanography, 2101 Constitution Avenue, WASHINGTON 25 D.C., U.S.A.

1 8 JAN 1962

Dear Mr Vetter,

I think that neither I nor Bohnecke has received anything from you on Reference Stations (Circular of September 15). France and South Africa have exchanged correspondence and there will be something to put before the SCOR Executive meeting in February or March. Is there any U.S. support for the idea? If not, please tell me. If there is support, could you make a proposal to the other relevant committees?

In addition I would be glad of information about the 500 reprint proposal.

Yours sincerely,

18

(G.F. HUMPHREY) President of SCOR